
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I just want to send you a letter with my best wishes during these uncertain times.   
 
As you are aware, school is closed to most pupils at the moment due to the COVID-19 pandemic. School is only 
open to Key Worker children if there is no other childcare option available at home. We must keep numbers low in 
order to protect the staff and children attending school.  
 
Please access the home learning pages on the school website.  

 

www.diamondwoodacademy.co.uk 
 
Here you will find pre-recorded lessons from your Teachers and home learning resources. If you require paper 
copies of the home learning, please come to the Office on the appropriate day and time to maintain social 
distancing: 
 

Day Time Year Group 

Thursday Morning 9.30am until 11.30am Year 1 

Thursday Afternoon 12 noon until 2.00pm Nursery 

Friday Morning 9.30am until 11.30am Reception 

Friday Afternoon 12 noon until 2.00pm Year 2 

 
 
Please do take care and keep in touch. I shall update you further if there are any 
changes. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head of School 
 
 
  

http://www.diamondwoodacademy.co.uk/

